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To the members of the RI House Special Legislative Committee,  
 
I am a resident and registered voter here in RI and I am writing to express my strong 
opposition to changing the name of Victory Day to Peace and Remembrance Day.  I am proud of 
the fact that Rhode Island recognizes the amazing effort by the greatest generation who rallied 
together to defeat those who would oppress others in the world. Many residents of my town were 
among those who served, and died, in those battles. Changing the name of the day that is 
honorably and boldly dedicated to their efforts and sacrifices would be a disservice.  
 
Walter Fricke 
Commander, VFW Post 8955 
Westerly RI 
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